
From: Jon Ernst <pbson 

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2014 2:50 PM 

To: ATR-Antitrust- Internet <ANTITRUST.ATR@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 

Subject: Songwriters/Unfair Consent Decree 

Im an ASCAP songwriter and publisher, and feel that our compensation from the ever accruing number of digital services, 
that results from antiquated consent decrees, is unfair and unjust for all songwriters in this day and age. 

Sincerely, 

Jon Ernst 
Show Runner Music 
Hollywood, CA 

www.showrunnermusic.com 

Sent from my iPhone ... 


